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Multi-use path construction along Royal Avenue and McBride 
Boulevard 
January 31, 2024 

Starting Thursday, February 1, Fraser Crossing Partners will begin building the multi-use path (MUP) on Royal Avenue 
between Bushby Street and McBride Boulevard, and on the west side of McBride Boulevard between Royal Avenue 
and Columbia Street. The first stage of work will take approximately three weeks to complete.  

While this work is underway, Royal Avenue eastbound and McBride Boulevard southbound will be reduced to one 
lane. Pedestrian access will be maintained around the work zones and traffic control personnel will be onsite to assist 
as needed.  

A portion of the hedge on the south side of Royal Avenue at Leopold Place will need to be removed to provide space 
for new streetlights and utilities. Nearby residents may hear noise from the hedge removal and excavation activities as 
part of this work. Final landscaping features will be completed at a later date. 

  

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting Thursday, February 1 and continuing for 
approximately three weeks. 

  

Hours of Work 
• Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. – 8 p.m.  

• Saturday from 9 a.m. – 6 p.m.  

 

Some non-noisy work activities will take place 
at night. 

 

 

Traffic  
Royal Avenue eastbound and McBride Boulevard 
southbound will both be reduced to one lane. 
When required, traffic control personnel will be 

on site to direct traffic, pedestrians, and cyclists. 
All traffic pattern changes will be well-signed.   

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear some noise from 
excavation and hedge removal activities. We 
appreciate your patience while this work is 

underway.  

 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone 
line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  

mailto:pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca
mailto:info@bcib.ca
mailto:info@fcgp.ca
http://www.pattullobridgereplacement.ca/

